
KCBS 
COLUMBIA BROADCASTING SYSTEM, INc. 

OF CALIFORNIA 

PALACE HOTEL, SAN FRANCISCO 5, CALIF. 

YUKON 2-7000 

AIRMAIL January 31, 1950 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 

Vialnutport 

Pennsylvania 

SUBJECT: Report of KCBS reception 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your report of KCBS reception 
on Friday, January 20, 1950 from 11:44 :30 p.m. 
PST to 12:01:30 a.m. PST. 

This has been checked with the station log and 
is hereby verified. 

Many thanks also for your interesting comments 
on our power and efficient transmitter equipment. 

Very truly yours, 

j 

Stella Bianco 

SB:mbb 

o 

Represented by RADIO SALES NEW YORK CHICAGO LOS ANGELES DETROIT SAN FRANCISCO MEMPHIS 


